
Tech Rehearsals (at Lewis Family Playhouse)


! Tuesday & Wednesday Tech Rehearsals: enter thru double doors from Arbor Court (circle drive at 

library)

! Only 1 parent per participating student is allowed at these two rehearsals.

! Please sit in designated section of the theater.

! You may take Non Flash Photos during Tech Week.  If you do not comply with this request you may 

be asked to leave the auditorium or rehearsal space. Flash photography will disturb the performers 
and affect the quality of their experience.


! You may take your child after their portion of the Tuesday & Wednesday rehearsal is over. 

! Hair and make-up should be done prior to arrival.

! Please bring dry snacks and water for your children.  Quiet games and activities are highly 

recommended.

! Only pre-assigned volunteers will be allowed backstage.


Show Time (Lewis Family Playhouse)


! Once you check your children in they need to stay backstage until the end of the show.   
You must sign your child out at the end of the show.  The Volunteers may not know who you are 
and we want to make sure the right child goes home with the correct parent.  This is for the 
safety of your children.  It becomes chaotic if children come and go as you please.  Please 
understand we are keeping in mind what is the safest procedure for all students.


! Hair and make-up should be done prior to your arrival.

! Remember, only pre-assigned volunteers will be allowed backstage.  This is for the safety of all 

performers.

! Please bring dry snacks and water for your children. Quiet games and activities are highly 

recommended.

! No Photography of any kind or video will be allowed during the show.  This is to ensure a safe 

performing environment for your children as well as for the viewing pleasure of all spectators.   If 
you do not comply with this request you may be asked to leave the auditorium with no refund.  For 
your viewing enjoyment, the show is being professionally photographed and videotaped.  DVD 
Sales begin 6/1/22.


! Flowers are available for Pre-order beginning 6/1/22.  They can be picked up before the show and 

during intermission for your star performer. 

! Please fill out the sheet of paper that includes their name (BIG & BOLD) and the name of their 

dances in order and what costumes they wear. 

! Please check in with Kyle, Ms. Yesenia, Mr. Frank, or the teacher, regularly for new updates.


Contact Info:


VSPA (909) 987-2789	 Frank@vspa.net	 	 	 Yesenia@vspa.net


Mr. Frank & I hope this will be a rewarding experience for your children and you.  We thank you in advance 
for all of your help and cooperation.  Please feel free to speak to us regarding any further questions or 
concerns that you might have.
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